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Jeremiah,
 
Thanks for sending the SEPA review comments to me.  I copied you on a response to Connor Armi,
senior archaeologist for the Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation, regarding their
requests.  I’m hoping the ground disturbance and previous reviews that were completed resolve
their concerns.
 
The only other item of potential significance was from KITTCOM and Kittitas County Fire Marshal
regarding the need for an assessment to determine if there is adequate Emergency Responder radio
coverage.  Since the expanded facility does not generate additional needs for emergency radios to
function properly than the existing operation already at this location, it doesn’t seem applicable to
require an assessment to determine if the coverage is adequate.  Is this a question you should pose
to KITTCOM, or should I pursue directly?  Please advise so we can get this item resolved.
 
Thanks,
 
Dean Smith
 

Dean P. Smith, PE
HLA Engineering and Land Surveying, Inc.
2803 River Road, Yakima, WA 98902
Office: (509) 966-7000 | Cell: (509) 571-7064
dsmith@hlacivil.com | www.hlacivil.com
 
 
IMPORTANT: The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential. They are intended for the named recipient(s) only. If
you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to anyone or make copies
thereof. Warning: Although taking reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses or malicious software are present in this email, the
sender cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments. No employee or agent of
HLA is authorized to conclude any binding agreement on behalf of the company with another party by email.
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From: Jeremiah Cromie <jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 8:23 AM
To: Dean Smith <dsmith@hlacivil.com>; 'Tom Hastings' <THastings@snopass.org>;
'customercare@snopass.org' <customercare@snopass.org>
Subject: SE-23-00006 Snoqualmie Pass Utility District - Transmittal of Comments
 
Good morning,
 
Please see the attached correspondence regarding your SEPA application for the SPUD wastewater
treatment plant improvements. I have also placed hard copies in the mail (please note that Public
Works comments are not included in the mail version).
 
Let me know if you have questions.
 
Jeremiah Cromie
Planner II
Kittitas County 
 Community Development Services
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
 Ellensburg, WA 98926
 Office: 509-962-7046
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
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delete the material from all devices. 
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